
SNOHOMISH COUNTY URBAN CENTERS DESIGN REVIEW BOARD 
August 2025 Board Membership 

 
SCC 30.34A.175 establishes the Snohomish County Design Review Board. It is made up of five members nominated by the Executive and 
approved by the County Council. Members must reside in Snohomish County; possess experience in neighborhood land use issues and 
have demonstrated experience and sensitivity in understanding the effect of design decisions on neighborhoods and the development 
process; and possess familiarity with land use processes and standards as applied in Snohomish County. Contact: Long Range Planning 
Division Manager, darren.groth@snoco.org. 
 
CURRENT BOARD MEMBERSHIP  
 
•             David Hambleton, Chair.  Appointed to 1st term on 12/9/16. 
•             Ray Sheldon, Jr.  Appointed to 1st term on 12/4/24. 
 
 Board members may serve up to three 4-year terms. 
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